
 

HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 

The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 ("HIPAA") requires that we maintain the 

privacy of protected health information, give notice of our legal duties and privacy practices regarding health 

information about you and follow the terms of our notice currently in effect. 

If not attached to this document, you may request a copy of the current Privacy Practices, explaining how 

medical information about you may be used and disclosed and how you can get access to this information. 

As Required by Law. We will disclose Health Information when required to do so by international, federal, 

state or local law. 

You have the right to inspect and copy, right to an electronic copy of electronic medical records, right to get 

notice of a breach, right to amend, right to an accounting of disclosures, right to request restrictions, right to 

request confidential communications, right to a paper copy of this notice and the right to file a complaint if you 

believe your privacy rights have been violated. 


